
 
 

Date: December 30, 2024 

To, 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Tower,  
Dalal Street,  
Mumbai – 400 001.  
 
Security ID: RUDRA 

 
Security Code: 539226 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Subject: Closure of Trading Windows for Insiders of the Company. 
 
In reference to our previous communications dated November 26, 2024, and December 19, 
2024, and in compliance with the SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015, 
as amended, along with the Company's Code of Internal Procedures and Conduct for the 
Prevention of Insider Trading in Securities, we would like to inform you that the trading 
window for the purchase, sale or dealing in Equity Shares of the Company by Insiders, as 
defined under the Company's Code, has been closed since November 26, 2024. This closure 
will remain in effect until 48 hours after the meeting scheduled for January 15, 2025, or the 
declaration of the Financial Results for the quarter ending December 31, 2024, whichever 
is later. 
 
You are requested to kindly note the same. 
 
Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 

For, Rudra Global Infra Products Limited 

 
 
 
Sahil Ashok Gupta 
Managing Director 
DIN: 02941599 
 
Place: Bhavnagar 
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